
2019/20 Community Based Medical Education Spring Education Day - Working 
together: co-creating the community based curriculum

Dear Colleague, 

We are delighted to invite you to our CBME Spring Education Day, ‘Working together: co-creating the 
community based curriculum' on Wednesday 26th February 2020 from 9.30am – 4.30pm in the Garrod 
Building (at our Whitechapel Campus). This is a great opportunity to meet the CBME professional 
services and academic team as well as other tutors teaching our medical students out in the community. 

PROGRAMME: 
We will be focussing on medical generalism and the development of our formal curriculum within 
primary care in line with the medical school 2025 curriculum development. We look forward to co-
creating curriculum through dialogue bringing tutors, students and the CBME teams together, drawing 
on your ideas and experiences. There is also opportunity to address year specific course issues and 
engage with educational skills refresher sessions. 

MORNING PROGRAMME - Who should attend? 
The morning programme is aimed at members of the practice team who teach our students across the 5 
years of the MBBS course and/or the MSc Physician Associate Studies programme. All tutors, including 
sessional GP tutors, are encouraged to attend. We will explore medical generalism in general practice as 
well as offering small group year specific dialogue. 

LUNCH: ALL attendees are welcome 

AFTERNOON PROGRAMME - Who should attend? 
The afternoon programme is aimed at members of the practice team who teach our students across the 
5 years of the MBBS course and/or the MSc Physician Associate Studies programme, as well as members 
of the practice team who are involved in co-ordinating teaching at the practice (e.g. Practice 
Managers/Teaching Co-ordinators/Lead GP Tutors). We will share values and vision of CBME, update 
you on medical school curricular changes and finance for the coming year as well as offering small group 
year specific dialogue. 

During the afternoon session, we are excited to be presenting the CBME Educational Co-ordinator Of 
The Year Award, as nominated by our GP Tutors. 

VENUE: 
Garrod Building  - WHITECHAPEL CAMPUS (Turner Street, Whitechapel, London E1 2AD). Please click on 
the following link for: how to find Whitechapel Campus / Map of Whitechapel Campus or see the 
attached map. The nearest tube is Whitechapel. 

RSVP: 
Please save the date for the CBME Spring Education Day and we will send you the full programme 
shortly, along with details about how to confirm your place by booking online. 

https://www.qmul.ac.uk/about/howtofindus/whitechapel/index.html
https://www.qmul.ac.uk/about/howtofindus/whitechapel/index.html
www.qmul.ac.uk/about/howtofindus/whitechapel/


In the meantime, if you have any queries at all regarding the event then please do not hesitate to 
contact Chloe Millan: c.millan@qmul.ac.uk in the first instance. We look forward to seeing you on 
26th February 2020. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Dr Louise Younie 
(Clinical Senior Lecturer) 
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